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I strongly support this legislation, as it would allow responsible riders like myself to 

operate dirt bikes on forest service roads, not just designated ATV or single-track 

trails. Expanding access to public lands in a controlled manner—while ensuring 

vehicles meet safety standards and adhere to seasonal road closures for weather 

and wildlife protection—promotes recreation, tourism, and responsible land use. This 

change would align Oregon with other states that successfully allow mixed-use travel 

on public roads while maintaining environmental and safety considerations. 


